
 

Fire Works are 

Prohibited! 
Under recommendation from the Millard County 

Fire District, Scipio Volunteer Fire Department, and 

area authorities, all fireworks will be prohibited in 

Scipio Town effective July 1st, 2020 through the end 

of the Fire Season.  Thank you, Scipio Volunteer Fire 

Department / Scipio Town Council. 


